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January 3, 2024 Thomas Taylor interview/discussion with Stacy Martin from
VETFEST SWVA about the success of the events held in 2023 and how it helped to
raise money for the veteran suicide prevention. Also discussed events that are
planned for the year 2024. Start time of the interview was 8:35am for
approximately 5 minutes.

January 4, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about events at The Russell Theatre. Other topics involving the Town of
Lebanon were also discussed. Interview was at 8:35 and lasted for 5 minutes 30
seconds.

January 12, 2024 Thomas Taylor | interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the upcoming events and issues presently involving the Town of
Lebanon. Interview was at 8:36 and last for 6 minutes and 45 seconds.

January 20, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon. The interview centered on the recently renovated Russell Theatre and
also included information about other issues involving the town. Interview was at
8:34 and last for 8 minutes and 24 seconds.

January 26, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the town of
Lebanon about the upcoming concert at the Russell Theatre. Interview was at 8:35
and lasted for 9 minutes and 46 seconds.



February 2, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the events at the Russell Theatre. Other topic of local interest
were also discussed. Interview was at 8:35 and was 8 minutes and 30 second.

February 9, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon local issues currently facing the town. Interview was at 8:36 and last for
5 minutes and 30 seconds.

February 16, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the upcoming concert at the Russell Theatre a Tribute to Conway
Twitty. Interview was at 8:36 and last for 10 minutes and 50 seconds.

February 23, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the upcoming movie at the Russell Theatre Black Panther. The
interview was at 8:37 and lasted 8 minutes 30 seconds.

During March 2024, WXLZ aired a series of advertisements encouraging citizens to
attend a special meeting at which the issues surrounding a proposed landfill in
Russell County was to be discussed. These announcements were aired over an
approximately two week period.

March 1, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the upcoming movie at the Russell Theatre. The interview was at
8:36 and last 6 minutes and 30 second.

March 8, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the upcoming movie at the Russell Theatre. Interview was at 8:35
and last 7 minutes and 45 seconds.



March 15, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the upcoming movie at the Russell Theatre. Interview was at 8:36
and last for 9 minutes and 40 seconds.

March 22, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about the upcoming concert at the Russell Theatre with Sons Of The
Band. Interview was at 8:35 and last for 10 minutes and 20 seconds.

March 29, 2024 Thomas Taylor interviewed Shane Farmer with the Town of
Lebanon about upcoming events and issues facing the town council. Interview
was at 8:36 and last for 8 minutes 30 seconds.



